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Welcome to our latest newsletter. 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
Attendance 

Please see below our class of the week attendance awards which are celebrated each Friday during our celebration 

assemblies.  The winners were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TT Rockstars & Numbots 

We also celebrate achievements in TT Rockstars and Numbots.  The winners were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tany’s Dell are now in receipt of the TMAT TT Rockstars trophy. 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 

 

Healthy School Commitment 

We are pleased to announce our commitment to being a healthy school.  

We were reviewed at the end of last term and the assessor enjoyed hear-

ing all about the great things we are doing as a school and enjoyed speak-

ing with our children. 

 

Well done to Mr Mortimer for leading on 

this. 

 

School Mini-bus 

We are pleased that our TMAT minibus has now arrived.  This will be 

used across the three schools for swimming sessions, local trips and 

festivals and will be driven by trained staff.  We are hoping that this 

will keep the cost of school visits to these areas as low as possible. 

 

 

We would like to thank Beau Fry’s family for their kind donation of wooly gloves.  

These have now been circulated to all children within the school, are we are all 

very grateful for thinking of us. 
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Date Class Attendance 

11 January 2024 6 100% 

18 January 2024 1 99% 

Date Class TT  

Rockstars 

Individual TT 

Rockstars 

Class Numbots Individual 

Numbots 

12 January 2024 Year 4 Emily (Y3) EYFS Felicity (EYFS) 
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SCHOOL EVENTS 

 

Choir Attend O2 

Our Choir attended the O2 on Wednesday 17 January 2024 and took part 

in the Young Voices concert.  They were brilliant and enjoyed this experi-

ence.  They have all worked extremely hard learning all the songs re-

quired for the performance. 

We would like to thank Ms Skeaping and parents for giving them this 

opportunity.   

 

 

 

Parent / Teacher Consultations 

We will be hosting parent/teacher consultations on 7 February 2024 and 12 February 2024.  Please 

see our letter issued on 18 January 2024 for further information and booking details. 

 

We will be holding a sharing afternoon on Friday 9 February 2024 to give you the opportunity to 

share your child’s books with them.  This event will take place from 15:00-15:30 within classes. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

Date Event 

7 February 2024 and 

12 February 2024 

Parent / Teacher Consultations 

9 February 2024 Sharing Afternoon from 15:00-15:30 in classes 

16 February 2024 Parent / Staff Quiz Night, Raffle & Auction (19:30) Further details will 

be circulated through class parent ambassadors 

19-23 February 2024 Half-Term 

26 February 2024 Pupils return to school 

After-school clubs resume 

29 February 2024 Photographer in for in-class portraits 

1 March 2024 Mother’s Day Sale by Friends for children 
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